
Germantown Elementary School 
Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back Germantown Families! 

 

We’re really excited about the upcoming school year. The PTA has already started planning the fun 

events you and your family love, as well as a few that haven’t been held in a while. First up, we will be 

having an Ice Cream Social in conjunction with the Open House on August 30th from 3-4PM. Come out 

to meet your children’s new teachers and classmates, then stop by the APR room for a refreshing treat.  

Volunteers will be needed to keep the fun times rolling so please come out and sign up where you can! 

PTA meetings are held the first Tuesday of every month, from 7-8PM. Come a little early for light 

refreshments and socializing. The first meeting will be October 3rd so mark your calendars! 

In other news, the PTA has decided not to continue the PTA app. It was an excellent one-stop shop for 

all things GES, but it was not being utilized enough to keep it going. We will still be keeping everyone 

informed of the latest goings-on and upcoming events on the PTA website and by reviving our social 

media accounts. Please follow us on Facebook and Twitter so you don’t miss anything. Also, back by 

popular demand, will be paper copies of the newsletter. We will be sending home a one-page 

newsletter with the monthly highlights in your child’s folder. The extended version will still be available 

online.  

We hope everyone is enjoying their summer and making the most of the last few weeks. We look 

forward to seeing you at PTA meetings and events in the new school year! 

 

Your PTA Leadership, 

Meghan Lowery  Danielle Story 

PTA President    PTA President-Elect 

 


